

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | email: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 14th September 2023

## Enrichment Clubs - Autumn Term 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

Further to the letter sent to parents/carers on Friday 1<sup>st</sup> September, we're pleased to confirm that the new booking system appears to have been a success. We're received a lot of positive feedback in which parents/carers have advised that Arbor is a lot more user friendly and efficient.

The booking system is now closed and most clubs have had a fantastic uptake and are fully booked. There were a few clubs in which the minimum numbers were not met, meaning they are sadly not viable to run. We are therefore having to cancel those clubs on Arbor, to which the money you topped up will be credited back to the enrichment club section on your child's profile. You can use this balance to book an alternative club where spaces remain or use towards clubs in the Spring or Summer terms. The clubs that have been **cancelled** are listed below.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday
Mindful Colouring	Karaoke	German	Board Games
Playdough		TTRS	French
			Puzzle
			Sing and Sign

Although limited, we can confirm that the following clubs still have spaces remaining or the capacity has been increased.

Day	Club	Year Groups	Spaces Remaining	Leader
Monday	Arts and Crafts	Y1 – Y6	10*	Mrs. Tong & Mrs. Humphreys
	Chess	Y3 – Y6	9	Mrs. Gupta
	Disney	Y1 – Y3	11	Mrs. Layton
	Lego	Y1 – Y6	1	Mrs. Narasimhan
	Netball	Y3 – Y6	11*	Miss. Tweed & Mrs. Shanks
	Spanish	Y2 – Y6	12	Mrs. Jus
	TTRS	Y3 – Y6	9	Miss. Gavin
Tuesday	Gymnastics	Y1 – Y6	10*	Miss. Bewick & Mrs. Georgieva
	Just Dance	Y1 – Y3	1	Miss. Tweed
	STEM	Y1 – Y6	1	Mrs. Jus
Wednesday	Choir	Y3 – Y6	11	Miss. Chalmers



	Creative Crafts	Y1 – Y6	10*	Mrs. Thorn & Miss. Gavin
Thursday	Ball Skills	Y1 – Y4	10*	Miss. Tweed & Mr. Harris
	Knitting	Y3 – Y6	12	Mrs. Cole & Mrs. Jus
	Science	Y2 – Y6	5	Miss. Ellison & Mrs. Georgieva

<sup>\*</sup>Capacity increased to 30

The booking system will reopen at 6.00pm this evening and will remain open until all spaces have been filled. You are also now welcome to book your child on to additional clubs even if they are already signed up to two.

As a reminder, please see as follows.

- Clubs will commence from Monday, 18<sup>th</sup> September and will end on the week commencing Monday, 11<sup>th</sup> December. Please note that clubs will not be running on the week commencing Monday, 16<sup>th</sup> October due to Pupil Learning Reviews taking place.
- Clubs run from the end of the school day up until **4.15pm** and children will need to be collected promptly from the **rear playground**.
- For sports clubs where children may be required to change, please note that children are required to wear their PE kits.
- Children will no longer be given the opportunity to have a snack at the beginning or during the club due to timing. There is however a fruit/vegetable trolley available at school should a child sincerely require a snack.
- If children are continually collected late without good reason this may result in their place being withdrawn or if behaviour or engagement is poor.
- Children will **not** be able to be collected early from clubs as there is not enough staffing capacity.
- The school office will now remain open until 4.30pm so please collect any medication from there should you need to take it home.
- In the case of severe wet weather or heat, we will endeavour to continue to run clubs. However, this may mean that an alternative provision is provided indoors.

Should you have any questions or require any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the admin team.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Katie South

K.SO

Lower KS2 Assistant Headteacher